
TOWN OF LAKEVILLE 
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes  

March 13, 2007 
 

 
On March 13, 2007, the Board of Selectmen held a Special Meeting at the Lakeville Library to 
attend the Cable Advisory Committee’s public meeting regarding the status of negotiations with 
Verizon’s Cable License.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.  Present were Selectman 
Yeatts, Selectman Evirs, and Town Administrator Rita Garbitt.  
 
Cable Committee Chairman, Robert Marshall, presented a power point presentation. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:00 PM.  
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